
-----Original Message----- 
From: Camille Carpenter [mailto:camille@mountainspringscabins.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 5:57 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Hog factory in Newton Co 
 
I support total ban on CAFO s in Newton and other counties where the Buffalo runs through.  
In fact, I support a total ban on CAFOs throughout the whole state as has been done in some other 
states.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Mountain Springs Cabins 
870-577-2805 
 


